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Comments: I strongly oppose the re-development of Holland Lake Lodge on US Forest Service (i.e. Our public

land).  We do not want the Swan valley to turn into a Park City Utah, or what Whitefish has become, where only

out of staters can afford to live. 

 

This project is way too complex to do a Categorical Exclusion on.

 

Don't let out of state corporations turn Montana into California!


